
Ann Kehoe PpP. 
Subject: FW: Licence Application Reg. No. WO254-01 - Request for clarification of the 

licensee’s address 

~~~~ ~~ 

From: Ewa Babiarczyk 
Sent: 01 May 2013 16:25 
To: Wall, Conor (Conor Wall@qolder.com) 
Subject: Licence Application Reg. No. WO254-01 - Request for clarification of the licensee’s address 

Conor, 

It has been noted that the licensee’s address given in the licence application is different to  the address 
associated with the licensee’s CRO number 79451 given on the CRO’s website (www.cro.ie). 

I would be grateful if you could explain why the two locations are different. Has the licensee moved to  a 
new location? 

Also, could you please state the licensee’s address associated with CRO number 79451? 

Thank you, 
Ewa Babiarczyk 

Inspector 
Environmental Licensing Programme 
Office of Climate, Licensing & Resource Use 
Environmental Protection Agency 
PO Box 3000 
Johnstown Castle Estate 
Wexford 

Tel: +353 53 91 60662 
Fax: +353 53 91 60699 
E. BabiarczykOepa. ie 
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